
Dear Supervisors -  

 

I have nothing against regulating cannabis growing but this current permit proposed as item 3a - Cannibis Land Use 

Ordinance - does not look good!  There are many issues that seem to be a problem and mostly there is a huge issue 

about WATER!  We cannot let growers carry on, especially with our lack of rain & threat of fires. And I frankly think 

this is a bad idea in any case! 

Terrible for the environment ! 

 

Sincerely,      

 

Meg Courtney 

Fort Bragg 


